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From: Brady, Joseph [mjb@battliomioers.com]
Sent: Wedoesday, October 07, 2009 9:54 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Keystooe Exams Regulatioos #2692

To: Chairmao Arthur Coccodrilli,

I write io passiooate support of the efforts to iostitute strooger, more coosisteot statewide staodards for high school
graduates. It is my firm belief that the Keystooe Regulatioos # 2692 are a step io the right directioo. As a superioteodeot
of schools with 36 years experieoce io this positioo, I stroogly eocourage
implemeotatioo. Peoosylvaoia oeeds to create ao educatiooal climate that will help eosure our graduates from high
school are properly prepared to compete io the 21st ceotury.

Siocerely,

M. Joseph Brady, Superioteodeot
Mioersville Area School District
Mioersville, Pa.


